
Zoe Loosemore

Dear Parents and Carers,
We have all enjoyed a bright and colourful day celebrating ‘Red Nose Day’.
Thank you to the whole community for their contributions in supporting such a
worthy cause. So far we have raised over £800! 

This week we have really enjoyed welcoming our Lead Learning Partner from
Hampshire County Council to review the progress towards our school
improvement and today we enjoyed our Governors visiting the school carrying out
a range of activities including pupil conferencing, visiting classes and joining in
learning opportunities. 

‘Today we had a whole day visit to the school to cover a range of areas including;
curriculum development, behaviour and attitudes progress and teaching and
learning pedagogy. One highlight was Miss Downer presenting with such passion
about the new year 3 curriculum. Seeing the classes in action and talking with the
children we feel incredibly proud to be part of Hiltingbury Junior School
community. All children we spoke to shared happily and confidently about how
the school supports their wellbeing, how supportive the staff are and were very
expressive about their roles in school.’

Thank you to our governing body for giving up their time to support the school
development. We are very lucky to have such a dedicated, reflective and driven
team around us. 
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend together. 

Best wishes,

Headteacher’s message

Dates for your diary

18-25th March -
Neurodiversity Celebration
Week

18th March - Parents
Evening-in school

18th March - Bling your
Bike/Scooter

20th March - Parents
Evening in school

22nd March - Easter Egg
Hunt HSPTA fundraiser

25th March - Y5 residential
meeting in school 5pm / Y3
trip Marwell Zoo

28th March - 4S Listen to
Me concert / House treat  &
Non Uniform day for class  
Raffle ticket winners

29th March - Good Friday-
Bank Holiday
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Weekly Year group highlights

Year 4
Link to our Weekly Highlights & Gallery

Year 3 
Link to our Weekly Highlights & Gallery

Year 5
Link to our Weekly Highlights & Gallery

Year 6
Link to our Weekly Highlights & Gallery

www.https://www.hilt ingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/

Highlight Wellbeing

Wow! The book fair was a huge success thank you to everyone that came along and
supported the event. It certainly was very busy! We have raised an INCREDIBLE £901 in

value towards free books for our school. We hope the children enjoy reading their new
book(s). Books that have been ordered have been given to the children as soon as they

arrive in school, the last remaining books will be handed out very shortly. Thank you to the
staff who helped run the event with Mrs Thomas.

https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=25&gcatid=23
https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=24&gcatid=24
https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=26&gcatid=25
https://www.hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=27&gcatid=26


This year Eastleigh Borough Council is 50-years old and to
celebrate we’re inviting those who live, work, or go to school in

the Borough, to unleash their imagination and draw a logo
celebrating our 50-year milestone.

Capture 50 Golden Years and your connection to Eastleigh, while
leaving your mark on our community's history!

Link here for more information on how to enter and the prizes to
be won!

https://eastleigh.gov.uk/latest-news/design-an-ebc-50-year-logo-competition




Multiply is a government funded programme aimed at improving
numeracy skills for adults over 19 years. The priority target is those
who do not already have a level 2 maths qualification, (e.g., GCSE
or O ’Level maths grade 4/C and above, or Level 2 Functional skills

in maths).

 However, the Government has recently relaxed the eligibility
criteria, and our courses are now also available to those who
may have a Level 2 Maths qualification but are still anxious

about maths and may have experienced a “skill fade” since they
did their qualification.

On the 4th of April 2024 we are hosting a FREE family fun day at 878
AD, The Brooks Shopping Centre, from 2.00pm Onwards for families

with children aged 6 and over.

Contact:
If you would like to

reserve a place, please
email

multiply@hants.gov.uk


